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Term 2 
29 June 2022 High Expectations 

 

Student growth and 
attainment 

 
Quality Teaching  

Principal’s report 
 
 
Dear parents/caregivers, 
 
We have made it to the end of term. Reports have been sent home today and parent teacher meetings 
will be on Wednesday 3 August.  
 
 
Industrial Action 
Tomorrow the NSW Teachers Federation has called a stop work. The school will operate with minimal 
supervision. Students will not be in their own classrooms and will not have their normal class teacher. 
Normal learning routines will not operate. As I mentioned in a Seesaw message last night we have a 
number of staff also not able to be on site due to illness, this impacts us significantly and will also impact 
the students that are on site with changes in structures and routines.  
 
 
School Drop Off and  Pick Up. 
A friendly reminder that school begins at 9am finishes at 3pm. It is important for students that they arrive 
just prior to the 9am bell to ensure the day starts with normal routine. Please arrive promptly to collect 
your child from school. I understand that at times there may be a queue, however recently parents have 
not been arriving until after 3:15. Our support staff are off duty at 3:15 and this makes supervision of 
students difficult. 
 
 
Wagga Wagga High Dance Performance  
Yesterday I had the pleasure of accompanying our students to Wagga High School to attend their 
annual dance performance. The show was amazing and the students enjoyed the performance. Thanks 
to all the staff for supporting our students to attend such a great event. 
 
Have a safe and happy holiday. I look forward to seeing you all in Term 3.  
 

 

Terri Inglis 
Principal 

Save the date   

Last day of Term 2 1 July 2022 

First day of Term 3 19 July 2022 

Movie and Pyjama Day 1 July 2022 

Parent teacher interviews 3 August 2022 

School reports sent home 29 June 2022 



Week 8 

Class 1 Cyrus Craig—Independent work during writing. 

Class 2 Khy Smith—Engaging in routines in Class 1. 

Class 3 Chris Om—Persistent effort with literacy activities. 

Class 5  Jai Gorham—Increasing the amount of literacy activities he completes. 

Class 6     Kya Charles—Consistently working to the best of her ability in class. 

Class 7     Chayse Camery—Independently using google classroom to complete phonics tasks.  

Class 8     Cooper Camery—Strong engagement in all key learning areas. 

Class 9     Brendon Kelleher—Successfully transitioning to a new work placement at Wagga Motors.  

Week 9 

Class 1 Dalton Webb—Improved agility on class obstacle course. 

Class 2  Ali  Rannie—Concentrating during writing tasks. 

Class 3 Ana Harvey—Persisting with recognising and continuing patterns during maths. 

Class 4 Shylen Brydon-Undy—Making positive choices during turn taking activies in class. 

Class 5 Ryan Sellings—Improved cutting skills. 

Class 6     Henry Pavitt—Great focus and engagement in science experiments. 

Class 8 Lucas White—Strong improvement in addition skills. 

Class 9 Ellie Learmont—Outstanding engagement at TAFE and completing the beauty course. 

Class 9 Annie Heir—Outstanding engagement at TAFE and completing the beauty course.  

Class 10 Cooper Hallcroft—Dealing with changes and managing his feelings. 

Class 3 Lual Wol—Sensational effort at T-ball.  

Class 1 Isla Barry—Amazing throwing and glove work at T-ball.  

Class 5 Sophie Way—Excellent softball skills. 

Class 9 Charlie Achilles—Amazing play at first base.   

Class 9 Katie Daley— Passing the ball to players and bases in softball.  

Class 7 Elijah Yang—Improved batting skills in softball. 

Class 10 Dante Williams—Extra participation in softball with peers.   

Class 9 Annie Heir—Excellent focus and participation in a game of softball.  

Class 1 Dalton Webb—Waiting in turn during softball. 

Class 6 Kya Charles—Thoughtful reflection on her science experiment. 

Class 8 Luca Scarrone—Being curious during science lessons. 

Class 9 Charlie Achilles—Working with others. 

Class 9 Charlie Achilles—Being a good learner.  

Class 6 Ricky McWhinnie—Thoughtful reflection on his science experiment. 

Class 6 Prudence Lapham—Thoughtful reflection on her science experiment. 

Class 7 Tyler Leighton-Popple—Following our visual schedule and knowing what is next. 

Class 10 Naomi Gadsden—Working with others. 

Class 3 Chris Om—Making positive choices by having positive play in high school. 

Class 4 Ruby Langfield—Making positive choices by initiating play with other students. 

Class 9 Katie Daley—Thinking about her learning. 



 

Class 10 have been taking part in work placement and work experience this term. 



 

Class 5 have been learning to weave during art and fine motor activities this term. 
It's a tricky skill to master but we had fun!  


